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DCR Recreational Advisory: Blue Hills Reservation   

  
  
WHAT:          Effective immediately and continuing until further notice the Department of 

Conservation and Recreation (DCR) has closed the Houghton’s Pond Visitor Center in 
the Blue Hills Reservation in the Town of Milton to accommodate building maintenance 
work. There will be temporary restrooms setup while the building is closed.    

   

WHERE:       Houghton’s Pond Visitor Center in the Blue Hills Reservation in the Town of Milton  

   

WHEN:          Effective immediately – until further notice   
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